
If you have a business or know someone who would 
like to make a donation of an item or voucher, please 
get in touch with the School Front Office or one of our 
friendly P&F Committee members. 

All businesses who have donated will be acknowledged 
in the coming weeks via Newsletter and be tagged in 
Christmas Raffle photos on our Social Media.
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